
Respect, Responsibility & Safety Tickets 

What are they for? 

To recognize students who demonstrate the expectations of respect, responsibility, 

and/or safety. 

 

Who and Where? 

Teachers and staff should give tickets to students in the classroom, in the hallway, at 

recess, in the cafeteria, after using the bathroom or coming off the of bus  – anywhere 

you catch them showing off the South Row School expectations of Respect, 

Responsibility or Safety! Teachers or students (depending on the grade) should circle 

the expectation or expectations on the ticket to show which one the student was 

demonstrating (Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe). Students then write their first 

name and their classroom (2D, K1 etc.) on the ticket and place it in the classroom ticket 

jar. If students receive a ticket at recess or the hallway it is up to the student to keep up 

with it until they get back to the classroom! Feel free to write a mini-note on the back if 

you want to share more details. 

 

WHITE​ - Classrooms including paraprofessionals 

GREEN​ - Recess/Lunch 

BLUE​ - Small Group & Specialists (Guidance, ELL, Reading, RR, LC, Interventionists) 

ORANGE​ - Bus 

YELLOW​ - Golden Substitute Ticket 

 

What happens to tickets after they are given? 

Each classroom will be given a plastic jar to keep their tickets in. At the end of every 

week dump your classroom PRIDE ticket jar into the larger container for the grade level 

in the cafeteria. When the grade level container reaches a goal line, the grade will have 

a celebration.  

 

Each week, Dr. McMahon or Mr. Ramalho will read out names of individual students or 

classes over the loudspeaker that were showing respect, responsibility or safety. Those 

students or classes will earn a PRIDE pencil. Please make sure you place a student’s 

PRIDE ticket in the holder in the office so that there is a winner every week from your 

classroom. 
 

 
 


